
Clinic Telephone Number Update 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We are writing to inform you that our clinic's telephone number has been updated. Please take 

note of the new number: 

New Telephone Number: (123) 456-7890 

Our new number will ensure better communication for appointments, inquiries, and any concerns 

you may have. We appreciate your understanding and patience during this transition. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us at the new number or visit our 

website. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Clinic Team 


